
Hannah More Primary School Newsletter    

9th September 2022

 Dear All 

I am very pleased to be sat here writing my first newsletter. It has been a great week and I 

have loved getting to know the wonderful staff, parents and children here at Hannah More. I 

want to say a huge thank you to all of you for welcoming me. This week, children have been 

getting to know their teachers and establish rules and routines.  

I am keen to spend time watching and listening to the whole school community, working with 

everyone to make Hannah More the best it can be. It is a place to be hugely proud of and we 

all need to play our part in making it even better! 

I am passionate about the importance of physical activity and how much it can help children 

concentrate. Children can now wear their PE kit all day on their PE day. This ensures that they 

get the maximum time out of their PE sessions. Children need to wear their house colour t-

shirt for PE and if this isn’t possible a white t shirt.   

 

Also, I will be out on the ball court before school running a daily mile on a Monday and Friday 

morning between 8.15 and 8.45. 

Monday – Y4, 5 and 6 

Friday – Y1, 2 and 3 

It would be great to see lots of the children there!  

 

I am really excited about the year ahead and helping to ensure that all children can achieve 

their potential. 

 

Best wishes 

Kevin Hawkins 

Headteacher 









STARTING ON 19TH SEPTEMBER! 


